Wednesday 9th May 2018

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 5,

Next Friday (18th May) we have arranged special activity for our Year 5 children.

Peter Bunzl (<a href="http://www.peterbunzl.com/">http://www.peterbunzl.com/</a>) will be visiting Coppice to deliver a presentation to our Year 5 children. Peter is an author of children's fiction who is best known for writing the *Cogheart* series of books that your child will be studying as part of their Year 6 reading curriculum. Mr Bunzl will tell them all about his job as an author and how he creates his stories. There will also be time for a question and answer session and book signing.

We hope that the children will find the session enjoyable, that it motivates and supports them with their Year 6 reading, and that it inspires the children to read and write for pleasure.

In accordance with our Charging Policy we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2.50 per pupil, to help cover the cost of the event. Unfortunately, in some cases where there are insufficient contributions, we have to consider cancelling trips or events, which we naturally try to avoid. Your contributions go a long way to helping us manage our school funds to ensure maximum value for every child, so thank you in anticipation of your ongoing financial support.

If you would like to buy a copy of Mr Bunzl's books, information is included on the back of this letter. However, there is no obligation to purchase anything if you don't want to.

Mr Bunzl will also be able to sign any copies of books that have been purchased. It would save a great deal of time if you are able to bring the exact change!

Any other questions or concerns, please do get in touch with one of the Year 5 or 6 team.

Kind Regards

R.Laight